
Title: Good News Regarding InterVarsity Orlando 2024 
 
October 9, 2023 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to share some good news regarding the InterVarsity Orlando 2024 staff 
conference. Our goal for on-site volunteers from the Immanuel Approach community was 50, 
and we now have 56!! This will give us 50 facilitators, with 6 expert troubleshooters available 
for consultation as needed. Thank you, thank you, thank you!!  
 
We are hoping to recruit 20 more facilitators from the IA community for the online/zoom team, 
and also 30 facilitators each afternoon from InterVarsity staff who have been trained. If this all 
works as planned, we could provide IA sessions for as many as 900 staff. 
 
Now we would appreciate prayer that those attending the conference will take advantage of 
this fantastic opportunity and fill all of the spots. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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